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It looks like the union representing federal scientists has finally awakened over the past couple
of years to the need to draw attention to the valuable work that federal scientists undertake for
the public good. The Professional Institute of the Public Service of Canada is hosting its second
international Symposium on public science on May 12 to 14, 2010. The Symposium brings
together scientists, policy-makers, decision-makers and public opinion leaders across a range
of sectors to discuss the state of public science in Canada and map a path towards the future
that includes the best science and public policies to enhance the health, safety and security of
Canadians.

  

More info here
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http://www.sciencesymposium2010.ca

